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DH/DM              11th October 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

To begin our Christmas festivities, Year 6 pupils will be taking the train into to town on Thursday 1st November 

to watch ‘The Nativity’ at The Empire. We are aware this is short notice, but the tickets have been heavily 

discounted and it is a fantastic opportunity for your child to experience the theatre. We are very lucky, through 

a parental link, to get over 120 tickets at over 50% off!!! 

On the day, children will have their lunch in school and we will leave just before 1p.m. The show begins at 2p.m. 

and we are expected back at school at approximately 5pm. Due to the time we return, ALL children must be 

collected from school by an adult. 

Full school uniform must be worn for the trip and the cost is £15 per child. Each ticket is usually £32 and we 

are travelling free thanks to Merseytravel. Remember, all monies MUST be paid to school online via Agora. If 

we do not receive enough payments, this trip may be cancelled. 

Please complete the consent form below and return it to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.  

Yours Faithfully, 

D Hay 

Miss D. Hay 
Phase 3 Leader 

Reply slip for Y6 Empire Trip 

Child’s name: …………………..……………..……………………………………………….        Class: …………….. 

Please circle as necessary. 

I give permission for my child to go to The Empire on Thursday 1st November.                                             Yes/No 

My child requires an inhaler.                                                                                                                                     Yes/No     

I have paid £15 online via Agora.                                                                                                                              Yes/No 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer) 


